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From the HM...

It has been an incredible half-term term filled with lots of great things, as always. This one has been
a highlight in terms of successes and personal accomplishments. Credit goes to everyone for playing
their part in this. Well done to the boys for getting involved!

The boys won the inter-House shooting competition with Rob B being the best shot out of all the boys
Houses, well done to the team. The junior boys won the House rugby beating all the other three
houses convincingly although the last match against Kerrison was a nail biter until the last 5 minutes
which saw some further tries scored by us to take gold. The senior boys had a tough draw and
despite going 5-0 up against the favourites Stradbroke couldn’t quite hold on. Their game against
Kerrison at the end of the afternoon was a true example of our Garrett boys not giving up and they
went on to score in the final play of the match to take the bronze medal. Well done to all the boys for
playing and to the supporters on the sideline.

The boys hosted another successful House social for all the Houses (games and a film) which included
the Garrett House special of waffles and ice cream with all the trimmings. The highlight was our very
own doorman/bouncer Mr Vendy who was dressed for the occasion in a tuxedo with an ear piece
and walkie-talkie to brief staff of people entering our House!

The Autumn Concert was fantastic with many Garrett boys involved in playing instruments or singing.
The school play, “See how they run” was incredible. It is one of the best school plays | have ever seen
in my time. You would easily see such quality in a London theatre; well done to Charlie H for his
involvement in this. Edgar and Oleh have been involved in MUN once again and helped lead an in-
House conference. Finally, Tommy B’s EPQ presentation was an insight in taking on a challenge; he
built a robot that plays the piano! Please follow our Instagram for more on this.

The boys have been working hard to keep matron under control with the Christmas decorations
being put up in the last week of November! You won't ever catch our matron being slow off the mark
for this and the boys (her Elves) were tasked with many jobs of painting windows and doors with
snow dust and putting decorations up.
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Reminders:

Garrett House Dinner -
Friday 10th January 2025
7/pm for 7:30pm
Finish 9:45/10pm
Exeat Weekend -

Friday 24th January - Sunday 26th
January 2025

Instagram

Please follow us on ‘garretthousefc’ for all
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Very well done!
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